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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov

November 19, 2015



ERRATUM TO LETTER OF NON-COMPLIANCE



Re:	In the Matter of Determining the Proper Carrier Classification of, and Complaint for Penalties against Heidi Bergman d/b/a Alice the Mover, Docket TV-151656

TO ALL PARTIES:

On November 17, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a Letter of Non-Compliance in this docket imposing the $4,500 suspended portion of the $5,000 penalty. The letter stated, in error, that $500 of the penalty had been paid to date. This erratum notes the error, and corrects it as follows:

Heidi Bergman d/b/a Alice the Mover has not complied with the conditions under which the Commission suspended the $5,000 penalty assessment. The full penalty amount of $5,000 is now due and payable.

Sincerely,



STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary
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